PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

August 20, 2013

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m.
In attendance were Joe Wagner, President; John McCrum, Vice-
President: Karen Pisowicz, Commissioner; Police Chief Jamie
Spanier and Town Council Liaison David Wodrich.

(NOTE: THERE WAS NO JULY 2013 COMMISSION MEETING)

McCrum made a motion to accept the June 18, 2013 minutes.
Pisowicz seconded. Motion carried.

Before the minutes were accepted, Wagner asked for a moment
of silence to remember the mother of an Indiana State policeman
who passed away.

During Monthly reports, Spanier noted that Officer Tawni
Komisarcik has returned to duty.

There was no 0ld Business.

Under New Business, Spanier introduced Sgt. John McMahon who
discussed applicants for part-time dispatcher. One applicant
backed out leaving only Darla Evans as an applicant. After
some discussion,; McCrum made a motion to hire Evans ad a part-
time dispatcher. Pisowicz seconded. Motion carried.

Jennifer Klug, 200 Franklin St., asked about the National
Park parking lot.

There were no further comments.
Meeting adjourned 6:21 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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